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Dear members of the Strategic Plan Review Working Group, 
 
1. I would like to thank you for all your contributions during the final stage of the 

preparation of the draft revised strategic plan submitted to the Council of the IHO. All 
these elements have been considered, and I wish to briefly report to you on how they 
have taken into account. 
 

2. Clarifications and editorial changes proposed by NL, CL and BR have been included in 
the draft. I hope that we managed to grasp your most important proposals. 

 
3. There is still some work to be done on the SPI (see §13 of the report). As proposed by 

BR, their wording has been adapted to distinguish the measure from its expected value 
at the completion of the strategic plan (see also §14 of the report to C-3 on this point). 

 
4. As proposed by CL, a mention of the finances has been included in the section IV 

(“Implementation Framework”), as indeed a key element for the implementation of the 
strategic plan. 

 
5. Following a proposal by NL, the SPI related to ENC overlaps has been removed, being 

considered that, although important, it should be considered at the level of the work 
programme 

 
6. Not all your suggestions have been incorporated. I suggest that you could consider 

providing additional comments for the Red Book, comments to be sent to the IHO 
Secretariat (cl-lc@iho.int) before the 6th of August in order to be published in this Red 
Book. 

 
With my warm thanks and best regards,  
 

 


